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Social Media Policy
Social media is a vital tool of communication in the 21st century and very powerful. As a parish we care committed to use social media wisely by:
· Limiting who can create content online on behalf of the church. This is restricted to the Vicar and any whom the PCC agree to allow to create content on behalf of the church. 
· Anyone who posts on behalf of the church is required to sign up Church of England Digital Charter which requires people to uphold:
· Truth - we should hold ourselves to high ideals of checking that what we post online is fair and factual.
· Kindness - we are all different and that makes the world an interesting place – and at times a challenging one. Think the best of people, whether they share our views or are speaking against them and aim to be constructive in the way we engage.
· Welcome - in the language we use and the way we interact. It’s easy for Christians to speak in another language using words that those outside the Church might not relate to.
· Inspiration - we are called to be witnesses of our faith and to use social media in a way that genuinely engages others.
· Togetherness - we are one Church and other members of this Church are our brothers and sisters in Christ. It is crucial we treat those around us in this way.
· Safeguarding - if you have any concerns about the wellbeing of children, young people and vulnerable adults, please contact the relevant diocesan safeguarding adviser.
· Agree to the Church’s and Archbishops’ social media guidelines.
· Anyone given permission to create content on behalf of the church can have that permission immediately revoked at the request of the Vicar. 
